
 School Board Meeting  
February 11, 2025 

 
 

ITEM FOR INFORMATION 
 

PROGRAM SPOTLIGHT: PHASE 3 DUAL LANGUAGE EXPANSION PLANS 
 

 
SUMMARY  
Teaching & Learning staff will share Phase 3 of the Beaverton School District’s dual language expansion 
plans for the 2025-2026 school year. This phase expands access to existing dual language schools 
through a regional hub model and transportation. 
 
BACKGROUND  
We are excited to share our plans for Phase 3 of our expansion efforts which will begin in the 2025-2026 
school year.  This phase does not add a new dual language school or a new language. Rather, it expands 
access within existing dual language programs so more students are able to participate in these 
programs if they choose to. 
 

●​ Aloha-Huber Park will expand dual language access at Grade 3 from two out of five classes 
offering dual language to three out of five. Aloha Huber will be a hub school and will receive 
interested K-3 students from the Erroll Hassel and Chehalem Elementary attendance areas.  
Students from Erroll Hassell and Chehalem will receive transportation. 

●​ Hazeldale will continue to expand its Spanish dual language program by adding two classrooms 
at Grade 1. Hazeldale will be a hub school and will receive interested K-1 students from the 
Kinnaman attendance area. Students from Kinnaman will receive transportation. 

●​ Jacob Wismer will continue to expand its Mandarin Chinese dual language program by adding 
two classrooms at Grade 1. In addition, transportation will be provided for families interested in 
attending Jacob Wismer dual language program from the Sato and Springville attendance areas. 

●​ McKinley will add a kindergarten cohort with two Spanish classrooms and three English 
classrooms.   

●​ William Walker will continue to expand its Spanish dual language program by adding two 
classrooms at Grade 2. 

 
RECOMMENDATION  
Staff will present a spotlight on the Phase 3 Dual Language Expansion Plan. No action is required. 
 
 
 

Belong. Believe. Achieve.  

Beaverton School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on any basis protected by law, including but not limited to an individual's actual or 
perceived race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national or ethnic origin, marital status, age, mental or physical disability, 
pregnancy, familial status, economic status, veteran status, or because of a perceived or actual association with any other persons within these protected classes. 


